
 

January 21, 2021 

 

Washington Energy Facility Site Evaluation Council 

c/o Kyle Overton 

621 Woodland Square Loop SE 

Olympia, WA 98504-3172 

 

Via: kyle.overton@utc.wa.gov 
 

SUBJECT: EXPEDITED PROCESSING FOR GOOSE PRAIRIE SOLAR 
 

DEAR MR. OVERTON: 

 

Per WAC 463-43-020, I would like to formally request expedited processing for the Application 

for Site Certificate (ASC) that was submitted for Goose Prairie Solar (Facility) on January 19, 

2021.  

 

The ASC demonstrates that the Facility can mitigate environmental impacts to a nonsignificant 

level and the Land Use Consistency Review (Attachment A) demonstrates consistency and 

compliance with the Yakima County Comprehensive Plan and the Yakima County Code. 

 

Please let me know if you have any questions or require additional information. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

BLAKE BJORNSON 

MANAGER, PROJECT DEVELOPMENT 
206.900.9931 | DIRECT 

   Blake@OneEnergyRenewables.com 

 

   


